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The Camosun College Chargers Golf program is looking for their 2012 
team! Coming off a successful 2011 season that saw the Chargers win 
the PACWEST Conference and finishing T-3 at the CCAA Nationals, the 
program is aiming to continue a strong tradition of solid play.  
 
Dates: Sunday, Sept. 2 and Monday, Sept. 3 
 
Location: Bear Mountain Resort (Mountain Course) 
 
Entry Fee: $100 
 
This year’s team will be made up of mostly new players so it is a great 
opportunity to make and contribute to the program. There will be a 
minimum of four roster spots available with the low 3 scores being 
guaranteed a spot on the team. All additional roster spots will be filled 
at the total discretion of John Randle, Head Coach.  
 
Factors that will contribute to Coach Randle's decision: 
• Scores over the 36 holes of qualifying  
• Playing record over the 2012 golf season  
• Conduct on the course  
• Quality and consistency of ball striking and short game techniques  
• Coach Randle’s experience at identifying good competitors 
 

If you are interested in trying out or have additional questions, please contact Head Coach 
John Randle at john@randlegolf.com 
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